
 
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 4:15 AM 
To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca>; Turner, Stephen <sturner@london.ca>; Hopkins, Anna 
<ahopkins@london.ca>; Cassidy, Maureen <mcassidy@london.ca>; Helmer, Jesse 
<jhelmer@london.ca>; Park, Tanya <tpark@london.ca> 
Cc: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca>; Mottram, Larry <LMottram@London.ca> 
Subject: Delegation Status Request 

 

To: Planning and Environment Committee 

 

Dear Committee Members, 
 

Re: Application by Harasym Homes Inc. (ref: H-8854) - Removal of Holding Provision h-37 

(Provincial Minimum Distance Separation) 

Municipal Address: 1900 Kilgorman Way; Lot 9 RP No 33M-682 
 

Please accept this as my request for delegation status in regard to the above-noted 

Application.  It's my understanding that the Planning and Environment Committee will be 

hearing the Application on Tuesday, February 20, 2018 and wil subsequently make its 

recommendation to Council.  I am requesting an opportunity to make a presentation to 

Committee. 

 

As the owner of the agricultural property and livestock facilities which trigger the above h-37 

provision and whose property is also directly affected by the potential removal of such provision, 

it is my intention to make submissions to Committee as to the reasons why this Application is 

premature and why the holding provision should not be removed. 

 

Thanking you in advance. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Mohamed Moussa 
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